Email Subject: AvMed In-Network Status

Dear (Patient name), 

As a follow up to my previous email, I am pleased to inform you that our practice will remain an in-network provider for AvMed. We have reached an agreement with AvMed that recognizes the high-quality care we provide to you. This means you can continue your care as a patient in our office without additional out-of-network costs or limitations. 

It is through the confidence and trust you place in us as well as the recognition from insurers that we are incredibly grateful to serve you. 

As evidenced by our affiliation with the TopLine MD Alliance, our priority is to provide you with top-of-the-line care from people you can trust, while making your experience simple and convenient. Because our relationship with you is important to us, we stand committed to continue providing the highest quality and personalized health care that you have come to know.

We appreciate your loyal support and understanding during this time. Please do not hesitate to contact our office with any questions.

Sincerely,

(doctor name)
(doctor office)
